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Mr,Maurice W.Nittler
Shickley, Nebraska,

Dear sgir;

Thank you for your card of January 4th informing us
that you heard us on our frequency test on the morning of Jan-
uary 4th at 2:00 A.M,,CST or 1:00 A.M.,MST according to our time
here, We operate this test once a month for a 15 minute period
at the time given and in the future,lt may be conducted on the
last Sunday night of the month(Monday A.M. of course.)

It has been interesting to hear from men like yourself
as to the outreach of our 250 watt transmitter,realizing that we
are in a rather crowded spot on the dial,

If I can ever be of any help to you in this respect,
feel free to call on me,also thanks for the return postage.

Very truly yours,

Transmitter engineer-KOAT




